Minutes of Meeting

A meeting of pharmacovigilance committee was convened in college council hall, GMC, Surat on 17th May 2017 on 12:00 PM in the chairmanship of Dean, GMC, Surat.

In this meeting Dr N.D. Kantharia Welcomed the members of committee. He briefed regarding recently reported ADR to pharmacovigilance committee.

Dr N.D.Kantharia depicted an old tragedy of pediatric vaccination hazard related to accidental and erroneous administration of insulin instead of DPT vaccine while he was CMO in 1983.

This session was followed by interactive discussion with participants in form of question answer as well as suggestions.

Various departments were insisted to send dully filled ADR forms regularly.

Dean Sir thanked all members and inspired everyone to participate in pharmacovigilance activity with enthusiasm.

Dr. N.D. Kantharia

Coordinator, Pharmacovigilance committee Government Medical College Surat